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Aqua class 

Welcome to Aqua class’s monthly newsletter.   

Aqua class have been taking part in a 

variety of activities this month 

including transition sessions at Alton 

College, D of E expeditions for the 

Silver group to the New Forest, 

Enterprise activities of making 

acrylic keyrings and employability 

skill sessions.  Aqua class completed 

their gardening Unit by designing and 

planting up pots for the front of the 

school. 
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Planting up our pots for the front of the school building! 


